

ST JAMES CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL. HEBBURN

1st October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers.

Harvest Collection

Traditionally during this time of the year, we give thanks to God for his great abundance and blessing through the celebration of harvest. At St James our community always shows generosity to those who are less fortunate than ourselves.

This year as part of our CAFOD pledge the Mini Vinnies are collecting non-perishable foods for the Justice and Peace Refugee Centre in Newcastle

The items needed include:

tea and coffee milk UHT or powdered pet food biscuits tinned soups/stews cereals rice toiletries pasta sauces baby food tinned meat/fish

Please send all items into school **on or before Friday 17th October**. The items will then be delivered personally to the Refugee Centre.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J. Scott Mini Vinnies Co-ordinator

Mrs Francesca Heslop Headteacher BSc (Hons) P.G.C.E. Email: info@stjameshebburn.co.uk Tel: 0191 4832672 Solway Road, Hebburn NE31 2BP









